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May 19, 2014

Dr. Joseph Daisy

President

College of Micronesia-FSM
P. O. Box 159

Kolonia Pohnpei, FSM 96941

Dear President Daisy:

The Committee on Substantive Change of the Accrediting Commission for
Community and Junior Colleges, Western Association of Schools and
Colleges met May 8, 2014 to review the Substantive Change Proposal from
College of Micronesia-FSM for the extension of the Third Year Certificate
of Achievement in Teacher Preparation Program to be offered at state
campuses.

The Committee acted to approve the request.

On behalf of the Commission, [ wish to express continuing interest in the
institution’s educational programs and services. It remains the College’s
responsibility to inform the Commission of any program change.
Professional self-regulation is the most effective means of assuring
integrity, institutional effectiveness and educational quality.

Sincerely,

/%

Susan B. Clifford, EdD
Vice President

SBC/mg

Cc:  Ms. Frankie L. Harriss, Accreditation Liaison Officer
Ms. Martina Fernandez-Rosario, U.S. Department of Education



